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Town Planner has been the absolute best marketing tool for our business. The week the 
calendars went out we started getting calls and new customers. In the following months 
we continue to get new clients from the e newsletter. Our level of customer retention is 
already higher than any other past marketing and this is only March! Besides the great 
results the staff is friendly, efficient and goes out of their way to be helpful not only in 
working on the calendar, but also networking with them for next year’s calendar.

Rachel Donahue


